
ANNOUNCEMENT
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

(RFP)
Town of McCandless

Master Site Development
Plans for Five (5)

Municipally Owned Parks
The Manager, Brian O’Malley
of the Town of McCandless,
Pennsylvania  is  accepting
proposals  for  a  one-time
contract  at  a  cost  not  to
exceed  $120,000.00,  to
perform  certain  professional
services work for the Town of
McCandless for Master Site
Development Plans for Five
(5)  Municipally  Owned
Parks. Information is attached
outlining  requirements  for
proposal  submission,
evaluation  criteria,  and  the
proposed  contract.   Sealed
proposals (5 copies) must be
received by Brian  O’Malley,
Manager  at  Town  of
McCandless,  9955  Grubbs
Road,  Wexford,  PA 15090
no later than Friday, May 3,
2024, by 2:00 p.m. If mailed,
the  proposal  should  be
addressed to:
Attn: Brian O’Malley, Town

Manager
Town of McCandless
9955 Grubbs Road,
Wexford, PA 15090

If  additional  information  is
needed, please contact Brian
O’Malley,  Town  Manager
412-364-0616  x  120  or
email
bomalley@townofmccandle
ss.org If you are interested
in submitting a proposal for
this work, you may obtain
an RFP by contacting:
Brian  O’Malley,  Town
Manager
412-364-0616 x 120
bomalley@townofmccandle
ss.org

Brian O’Malley, Town
Manager


